









Primary School and Nursery Class 46 Hinshelwood Drive Glasgow G51 2XP

Tel: 0141 427 0922

Email: <u>headteacher@ibrox-pri.glasgow.sch.uk</u>

Head Teacher Fiona Young 5/6/23

Dear parent/carer

I am writing to confirm that P1-P6 will be going on a summer trip to Troon Beach on Wednesday 21st June 2023.

The bus will leave Ibrox PS @ 9.30am / Bus will pick up from Troon @ 1.30pm. We will be back at school before 3pm.

As this trip is outwith Glasgow families are required to complete another trip consent form (see attached letter). Please return this letter as soon as possible.

We know that things are hard for people financially just now, therefore we are trying to keep the cost for this trip as low as possible. We are asking for a £2 donation to help towards the cost of the buses from those who feel they can afford this. The cost the buses is £1320, so If you are able to donate it would be much appreciated. Please send the money to school with your child.

On the day your child should come to school dressed for the weather. If the forecast is good please ensure you apply suntan lotion before school and send your child to school with a hat. If the weather doesn't look so good, please make sure your child has a jacket with them.

If your child receives a free school lunch then a packed lunch will be provided. If you would prefer, your child can bring a packed lunch from home.

No money should be taken on the trip as it will not be needed. The school will buy the children an ice-lolly.

If you would like to help on the trip, please contact the school office. Unfortunately, we have limited seats on the bus so if there are more adult helpers than are needed we will pick names at random. We will let you know asap.

As always, thank you for your continued support.

Fíona Young